
 

 

Council Member Gates invites you to a Community Meeting to hear from property owners, residents, and 

other individuals regarding their interest in amending the zoning in the area shown on the map above (an area 

generally bounded by Pickwick Lane on the west, the alley north of Northwest Highway on the north, Baltimore 

Drive on the east, and Northwest Highway on the south). This area is currently zoned as Planned Development 

District No. 15.  

Council Member Gates would like to know what, if any, changes should be made to the existing zoning 

regulations for this area. Please attend the meeting and be heard, as you may be affected by future 

amendments.  

If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact Andrew Ruegg in the Department of 

Sustainable Development and Construction at 214-671-7931. Si desea información en español, favor de llamar 

a Mary Williams al 214-670-4134. For additional information, please visit the website at:  

http://dallascityhall.com/departments/sustainabledevelopment/planning/Pages/Authorized-Hearings.aspx  
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Park Cities Baptist Church, Fellowship Hall 
3933 Northwest Parkway, Dallas, TX 75225 

http://dallascityhall.com/departments/sustainabledevelopment/planning/Pages/Authorized-Hearings.aspx

